RI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
OFFICE OF COMPLIANCE & INSPECTION

o INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Date: October 30, 2020
To: Office of Legal Services
From: Mark Dennen

Office of Land Revitalization and Sustainable Materials Management

Subject: Proposed amendment to Rules and Regulations for Solid Waste
Management Facilities and Organic Waste Management Facilities (250-RICR-140-05-1)

Notice for the proposed amendments to the Rules and Regulations for Solid Waste
Management Facilities and Organic Waste Management Facilities were published on
the Rhode Island Secretary of State’s website on 9/25/2020. The comment period
whereby the Department of Environmental Management (DEM) would receive
comments pertaining to the aforementioned proposed amendment ended at 4 pm on
October 25, 2020.

No comments were received regarding the proposed amendments to these Rules.
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